
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

30.09.15              
 
Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 
I would like to make a wonderful announcement that Miss Riley is expecting her 2nd 
child.  I’m sure you will join me in congratulating her at this very happy time. 
 
Kind regards 
Mrs Parker 
 
 
 
 

                                                                            

                                                                                                         
 
 
 
 

Helen Gibson Nursery School 

Head Teacher:  Mrs J Parker 
                                               North Lane 
                                              East Boldon 
                                                 NE36 0DL 

                       Telephone:  0191 5196846 
                               Fax:  0191 5193404 

    Email: info@helengibsonnursery.co.uk 
 

 

 


